
 

Stage Three Teachers 

URBAN PLANNERS 
OPEN DAY 

WEDNESDAY, 25TH SEPTEMBER 
10:00AM – 10:50 

THE STAGE 3 CLASSROOMS  

Dear Stage 3 Family and Friends, 
 
You are cordially invited to the Stage 3 Urban Planners Open Day. 
 
This term for our Stage 3 PBL project we have researched and built displays of 
created cities. We would like to present our hard work and share it with you.  
 
We have researched a city of our choice from around the World. Using that 
information, we then have created a similar city for the country of ‘Ringrose’. 
You will see influence from all around the world, including China, Japan, 
Afghanistan, England, Germany, The United States and many more. Your 
children have become the Urban Planners and will present their ideas and plans 
for you. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call. We 
look forward to seeing you there!  
 
Mrs E. Cullen, Miss N. Mastrippolito, Mrs J. Munari, Mrs K. Willis 


